
 

 
 

CITY OF CLAREMONT 
ARCHITECTURAL AND PRESERVATION COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF  
REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETING 

 

 

 
Notice is hereby given that the regular meeting of the  

City of Claremont Architectural and Preservation Commission 

scheduled for May 28, 2025 at 7:00 PM, in the Council Chamber, 225 

West Second Street, Claremont, California, has been CANCELLED due 

to lack of quorum. 

 
The next regular meeting of the City of Claremont Architectural and 

Preservation Commission will be held on June 11, 2025.   

 
I, NHI ATIENZA, SENIOR ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT OF THE CITY 
OF CLAREMONT, CALIFORNIA, DECLARE UNDER PENALTY OF 
PERJURY THAT I AM EMPLOYED BY THE CITY OF CLAREMONT IN 
THE COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT, AND THAT I 
POSTED THIS NOTICE IN ACCORDANCE WITH LAW AT CLAREMONT 
CITY HALL, 207 HARVARD AVENUE, CLAREMONT, CALIFORNIA ON 
WEDNESDAY, MAY 28, 2025. 
 
Post Through: May 29, 2025 


